
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

26th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR SIX RESIDENTIAL TRIP - ROCK UK: Wednesday 7th June – Friday 9th June 

 

Further to previous letters, there are a few updates that I would like to share with you. 

 

ROCK UK no longer offer a bed-making service (which we have taken advantage of before).  

Therefore, when we arrive at ROCK UK children will be expected to make up their own bed: 

putting a bed sheet onto the mattress, fitting a duvet cover, and fitting a pillowcase.  It would 

be beneficial for your child to practise this at home beforehand, if they do not know how to 

already. 

 

On Wednesday, please provide your child with two or three snacks and drinks.  We have a late 

dinner slot on this day, and the children will need lots of energy during the day! 

 

If your daughter has started their period, please ensure they have appropriate supply of sanitary 

products packed for the trip too. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact their class teacher via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 


